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DO YOU WANT TO FLY?

monday, September 18, 1978

tiVL yearbook plans
aimed for 1979-8-0

UNL is the only school in the Big Eight that does not
have a university yearbook, according to Jack Miller,
executive vice president for the NU Alumni Association.

However, a committee is working to change that.
"There would not be a yearbook this year, but we are

aiming for one in 1979-80,- " Miller said.
The committee met six or seven times last year, and he

hopes to have a meeting sometime in October, he said.
The committee is made up of students, faculty and

Alumni Association members.
"Many of the students have graduated, so we'll be in-

terested in recruiting new ones," he said.
The committee faces two questions, Miller said. One,

is if students want a yearbook, and two is if there are
funds to finance it.

He said other Big Eight schools were contacted and
most, with the exception of Kansas State, financed their
yearbook through advertising and student sales.

Most of the yearbook budgets among Big Eight schools
ranged from $60,000 to $70,000, he said. Kansas State's
$72,000 budget includes $2 per student in student fees,
he said.

"Most school yearbooks over the nation are running in
the red," Miller said. "I guest right now the committee is
scared of carrying a deficit."

He said the committee probably will try to conduct
surveys among students to see if there is an interest in
a yearbook.

The committee has discussed two possible formats for
the yearbook if an interest would be shown in the student
survey, Miller said.

One would have five sections, and students could buy
whatever sections they wanted to, he explained.

These sections might include: a section for Greeks
done by fraternity and sorority members, an athletic
section, and a section for a year in review, Miller said.

The other format would be a "big thick yearbook"
with traditional format, Miller said.

Currently, the only yearbook available at UNL is one
produced by and for Greeks.

NETV adopts new plan
The University of Nebraska and the Nebraska Educa-

tional Television Commission have adopted a five-ye- ar

plan of operation for public television in Nebraska.
The plan's objective, according to Paul Few, NETV

assistant manager of administration is to provide the best
possible programming service to the state.

The plan also is designed to provide more money to
the network by increasing public and corporate support.
Some of this money, Few said, will be spent on more
advertising because money provided by the state cannot
be used for this purpose.

Few also said an audience research analyst will be hired
this year so the network can better know the needs and
wants of its audience.

Face it you've always wanted to fly! Many of us have had the feeling and for some it has never
gone away.

If you have that feeling, then you're in luck. Air Force R0TC Flight Instruction Program (FIP) is available to

you. It's designed to teach you the basics of flight through flying lessons in small aircraft at a civilian operated
flying school.

The program is an EXTRA for cadets who can qualify to become Air Force pilots through Air Force ROTC.
Taken during the senior year in college, FIP is the first step for the cadet who is going on to Air Force jet pilot
training after graduation.

This is all reserved for the cadet who wants to get
his life off the ground with Air Forge silver pilot
wings. Check it out today.

M & N Building Rm. 209

ROTC
Gateway to a great way of life.
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New eyewear fashions are arriving daily-- we must make room.
All current designer and fashion frames on sale for $18.95 with

the purchase of lenses at the regular low competitive price.
This sale may not be used in conjunction I
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The Bryan Lee show with Bruce Koenig
and the Street Shuffle Band is exciting
entertainment From Madison, Wisconsin,
they're quickly establishing themselves
as one of the top bands in the midwest.

Were you born to fly?

Train for the Navy's sky now.

If you qualify, you can sign up for
Navy Flight Training while you're
still in college and be assured of the
program you want. Our AOC program
(if you want to be a pilot) or our NFOC
program (if you want to be a flight
officer) can get you into the Navy sky
for an exciting, challenging career.

As a freshman or sophomore, you can
reserve a place in Naval aviation before
you graduate by participating in the
Aviation Reserve Officer Candidate
(AVROC) program.

If you're interested in hearing more
about a once-in-a-lifeti- me opportunity in
Naval aviation, see us on campus at the
Student Union Placement Office Sept
20,21 &22.

Be Someone Special. Fly Navy.
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(and don't forget the solo biues acts
of Jim Cidlik on Tuesday and Sean
Benjamin on Wednesday - no cover.)


